
The Local 107 Executive Board, on behalf of the Contract Negotiating Team, is 
proud to announce the results of the CBA ratification vote, as follows:

As a reminder, this contract will be retroactive to March 26, 2012.  As a result of  this ratification, 
the Union’s only remaining outstanding grievance is also settled in favor of  the affected Pilots.

For additional information regarding the Vote results, please refer to the attached document 
provided by SBS.


